
 Welcome 
If you are a guest in our services 
today or this is your first time to 
worship with us, please take a 
moment to tell us a little about 

yourself. 
 

Name______________________ 

o Male 

o Female 

Address:____________________

___________________________

___________________________ 

Email:______________________

___________________________  

Phone (home) _______________ 

Phone (cell) _________________ 

 

Age Group: 

o Elementary 
o Teen 
o College 
o Single Adult 
o Married 
o Senior Adult 

 

Student at___________________ 

Prayer Request: 

___________________________

___________________________ 

o Post to Prayer Chain 

 

 
 
 

104 Shelly Drive Reedsville, PA 17084  
office@mountainviewchapel.org  717-667-3312  

www.mountainviewchapel.org  
 
 
Pastor  
David Aungst – Senior Pastor 
aungsts@hotmail.com  
 
Elders  
Mark Couch - Chairman 

markcouch25@gmail.com  
Frank Luke   
frankluke@embarqmail.com  
Jon Miller - Secretary 
jon.miller@frontiernr.com 
Coordinators  
Pastor David Aungst - Congregational Nurture  
Micah Anderson - Nurture & Outreach 
Ken Glick - Stewardship  
Jayne Kanagy – Education  
Esther Peachey - Hospitality & Encouragement 
 
Church Secretary/Treasurer
Leah Couch 
office@mountainviewchapel.org 
717-667-3312 
 
Prayer Chain 
Pastor Dave Aungst 
 
 
 
 

A member of Conservative Mennonite Conference 
 

Mountain View Mennonite Chapel exists to honor God by: leading the lost to 
salvation in Jesus Christ, promoting Christian growth in individuals and families, 

meeting the spiritual, physical and social needs of those who God places in our lives.  
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Welcome to Mountain View 
Inviting People to Experience Christ 

April 30, 2023 
Welcome!  We’re honored to have you with us as we worship Christ and 

connect with each other.  We pray that God will speak to your heart through 
the music and the message.  If you are visiting with us and have children, 

please know that we have a nursery available for infants through age 3. We 
also offer Children’s Church (ages 4-8) mid-way through the service. If you 

would like to obtain additional information about our ministry, please contact 
the pastor or an usher. 

 

9:15am  Sunday School 
10:15am Worship 
Sermon  Don Butler 
   
 

Serving Today 
Ushers:  Kip McElwain & Dick Hoy 
Greeters: Esther Peachey 
Nursery:  SS: Kaydee Knouse   CH: Becky Rhoades 
Jr. Church: Leah Couch 
 
April 23rd Report 
Offering:   $1,875.00 
Received YTD:  $48,502.28 
Budgeted YTD:  $51,542.98 
 
Announcements 
There are cowboy boots, a Thirty-One gray and black tote, and a clear Pyrex 

casserole pan in the kitchen.  Please pick up if it belongs to you. 
 

There are several positions still in need of volunteers for this years VBS.  Please 
see Erin Glick or Kaydee Knouse, or check out the sign-up sheet on the bulletin 
board in the foyer. VBS will run June 11th-15th, from 6:00-8:00.  
 
We are updating our directory! Updated information forms have been placed 
in your church mailboxes. Extra forms can be found in the foyer. Please 
complete the form and place it in Leah Couch’s mailbox by May 28th. We will 
also need updated family photos. Please submit your own, or contact Leah 
about having yours taken. 
 

May 4th - National Day of Prayer is Thursday, May 4.  Please be in prayer for our 
nation throughout the day.  At 8pm, there will be a broadcast available via 
livestream at www.nationaldayofprayer.org as we collectively gather together 
for prayer. 
 
May 5th - Please join the Amish & Mennonite Heritage Center on May 5th for 
our annual meeting at Allensville Mennonite Church at 7:00 p.m.  The program 
will consist of J. Lorne Peachey from Scottdale and his sister Donella (Peachey) 
Clemens from Souderton, PA telling "Stories of Growing Up in Big Valley". Their 
parents are Urie & Miriam (Hartzler) Peachey and they have many cousins in Big 
Valley.  Come and enjoy a stroll down Memory Lane. 
 
May 6th - Ladies, you are invited for a Ladies Tea, Luncheon, and Shower on May 
6th at 11:30am. We will be serving a proper tea, along with tea sandwiches, 
savories, fruit, scones, and dainty treats. We want to shower our church nursery 
with a lovely upgrade, so we ask that you bring a new toy and/or book. Or, you 
may donate toward the cost of paint and décor. (Please earmark this on checks 
or cash). Please sign up for this event on the bulletin board in the foyer. 
 
May 7th - Next Sunday, May 7th, the Youth Group will be having a Cinco de Mayo 
party at Adam and Erin Glick’s house from 6-7:30pm. Friends are welcome at all 
activities! 
 

Rosedale International has an opening for the Director of Short-Term Programs. 
This position provides leadership, creates strategic vision for all of the short-
term programs, engages in recruitment, and builds a network of international 
and domestic partners to help facilitate and grow programs such as REACH, City 
Challenge, and the RIC Internships. Those interested in learning more, should 
contact Myron Sommers at humanresources@rosedaleinternational.org or 
614.258.4780 extension 238. 
 
Mega Sports Camp is a community, Christian sports camp, hosted by Locust 
Grove and held at the Belleville Playground. This year's dates are June 12 - 16 
from 9:00-11:30 AM. Last year, we were blessed with approx. 175 kids from all 
over Mifflin County and beyond. We hope this year to welcome even more! This 
camp takes many volunteers to run smoothly! Sports offered are Basketball, 
Baseball/Softball, Tennis, Cheerleading, Flag Football, & Soccer. We need 
several huddle coaches and coaches for these sports. We also need volunteers 
for registration, and set-up/clean-up. Also, with this many kids, it costs 
approximately $230/day in snacks. If you would like to volunteer or make a 
monetary donation towards the cost of snacks or to volunteer for one of the 
other positions available, please contact Kara Kauffman at (717) 437-1473. 

 

I’m interested in: 

 
o Talking with someone about 

what it means to trust Jesus 

for my eternal life. 

o Baptism 

o Church membership 

o Setting up a counseling 

appointment 

o Receiving a box of offering 

envelopes 

o Subscribing to the Prayer 

Chain 

o Updating my contact 

information in the Church 

Directory - Use back of panel 

for contact information. 

o Other: 

 

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________ 

Please tear off this panel and drop it in 

the offering plate or you may give it to 

the pastor after the service. 


